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Pumpkin Carving Competition 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be running a pumpkin 

carving competition! 

Your pumpkins can be brought into school after half-term 

where we will display them for everyone to see.  

Pumpkins can be taken home on Halloween. 

There will be prizes for the most imaginative pumpkin from 

each class. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be sending a newsletter this week as we have many items to include. There may 

be occasions when we need to do this but ordinarily the newsletter will be issued every 

two weeks. 

Cally our Squirrels leader is sadly leaving us at half term. We have not yet received any 

responses to our advertisement, and therefore we have included an advertisement in 

this newsletter and will also be advertising the vacancy on the Launceston noticeboard 

on Facebook. Unfortunately, this position is not easy to recruit for and if we do not 

receive any suitable applications by the end of next week we will have no choice but to 

close Lifton School Squirrels after school care club at the end of this half term. We do 

hope that suitable candidates come forward. 

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended our parent consultations this week. I 

hope parents are pleased with their children’s progress and that the children are above 

all happy at Lifton School. The teachers will be following up with any parents who were 

unable to attend to hopefully arrange an alternative appointment. 

Best wishes to all for a lovely weekend. 

Melanie 

 

 

 



 

  
Reminders and Information 

Bag2School Collection 

Thank you to everyone who brought in their 

unwanted items. The collection raised an amazing 

£76 for FOLS 

 

Robins New Starter Photo 

If any more Robins parents would like to order a 

copy of the photograph that was in the Cornish 

and Devon Post please see Mrs Wootton. The 

photo will be 7x5 inches and costs £5. 

 

Flu Vaccinations – years R to 6 

The online Flu Vaccine registration link is open 

until 27th October for you to give your consent.  

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2019/devon 

 

Wear Red for Show Racism the Red Card 

On Friday 18th October children can come to 

school wearing read for a donation of £1 towards 

this charity appeal. The School Council will also be 

selling special biscuits at break time for 50p. 

Attendance for last week 

 

Robins 96.49% 

Pine Martens 98.26% 

Otters 98% 

Badgers 97.84% 

Foxes 95.93% 

 

Well done Pine Martens! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

  

Reminder: FOLS Halloween Disco 
17th October 5:00-6:30pm 

 

 

Slips and payment must please be 

returned by Friday 11th October.  

If you need another letter please ask 

Mrs Wootton in the school office. 
 

16th October FOLS AGM 3:20 

17th October FOLS Halloween Disco  

18th October Wear red for a donation of £1 to the “Show 

Racism the Red Card” appeal 

18th October Break up for half term 

28th October Children return to school 

30th October School Photographs – Individuals and siblings 

22nd November FOLS Christmas Bingo at the Fox and Grapes 

9th December KS2 Christmas performance – afternoon and 

evening 

10th December Foundation and KS1 Christmas Performance - 

afternoon 

11th December Foundation and KS1 Christmas Performance - 

afternoon 

13th December Christmas Jumper Day.  

School Christmas Dinner 

16th December Christmas Crafts Open Afternoon 

18th December Carols around the tree 2:45pm 

Break up for Christmas 

7th January Children Return to School 

 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2019/devon


 

  
Achievement  

4th October 

Children’s Special Mentions 

 Foxes Zoe chose Abi for being a good friend 

 Badgers Evie M chose Amber for being a good friend 

 Otters Hayden chose Elliott for good handwriting 

Pine Martens Thomas chose Kai for good handwriting 

Learning Leaves 

Foxes Kayleigh for fantastic learning attitudes in all lessons 

Badgers William for excellent maths 

Otters Sonny for achieving 100% on his AR Quiz 

Pine Martens Ena for amazing engagement in English 

Robins Jessica for always trying her best 

Courtesy Awards 

Foxes Abi for fantastic manners and helpfulness to adults and her peers 

Badgers Lillian for excellent manners and positivity 

Otters Esmae for wonderful caring behaviour towards younger children 

Pine Martens Freddie for thinking of others 

Robins Elize for showing care and concern for others 

 

English Award: 

Poppy P for independently writing CVC words using sounds learnt so far 

Science Award: 

Riley B for engagement and effort in all his science lessons 

Achievements outside school 

Jordan completed his Stage 2 Swimming Award 

                   Well done everyone! 

 

 

 



 
Job Vacancy 

 

 
 

Lifton Primary School is currently looking for 

an after-school Squirrels Club Leader to work 

Monday to Thursday from 3:15 – 6pm. 

  

The hours would be on a casual term-time only 

basis as Squirrels Club only runs when children 

are booked in to attend.  

 

Prior experience of working with children would 

be an advantage. Training would be provided.  

 

If you are interested in applying for this 

position, or know anybody who might be, please 

collect an application form from the school 

office.  

 

If you have any questions about the role, please 

ask Mrs Cripps or Mrs Wootton.  
 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children, and expect all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment.  

This role requires a DBS disclosure, and will be subject to 

references and other safeguarding vetting measures. 

Job Vacancy 

 

Devon Norse are looking for a Catering Assistant 

to work at Lifton Primary School. 

The position is for 10 hours per week, Monday to 

Friday,term time only. 

Duties will include assisting the Kitchen Manager 

with the service of lunch, washing dishes and 

general kitchen duties but will need to be flexible 

to cover staff sicknesses if needed. 

Successful applicants will be required to 

complete an enhanced DBS before employment 

can commence – cost of which is paid for by the 

company. 

In return we offer competitive rates of pay, 

fantastic training and development opportunities 

plus you’ll be working for an organisation that 

really cares. 

To apply for this vacancy please contact 

Barbara Sherrell on 07899 658637 
 

Norovirus 
Norovirus season has arrived and we have been asked by Devon County Council to pass some information to parents. 

 

Norovirus causes viral gastroenteritis, which is characterised by the sudden onset of vomiting and/or 

diarrhoea. It can spread rapidly in closed environments such as schools and nurseries. Most people do not 

require treatment and recover at home within one or two days. 

 

Norovirus is easily transmitted from person to person and by consuming contaminated food, water or by 

contact with contaminated surfaces and objects. 

 

If your child develops symptoms of norovirus, please help avoid spread in the community by: 

 

¶ Keeping them away from school until free of symptoms for 48 hours 

¶ Staying at home and ensuring personal hygiene is good, particularly handwashing 

¶ Washing soiled clothing or fabrics on the hottest wash that the material can withstand. 

 

It is important to drink plenty of fluids to remain hydrated. If symptoms persist for more than 48 hours 

parents should phone their GP or NHS non-emergency number 111 for advice. 


